
 

 

       

Meet Your Executive 

 

 

FALL ISSUE 

BPTA Newsletter The Executive 

The Executive meets the 

first Wednesday of every 

month, alternating be-

tween Neepawa and Car-

berry at 4:30.  Everyone is 

welcome to attend the 

meetings.   

If you have any questions 

or concerns please con-

tact a member of the ex-

ecutive to assist you. 

Christmas is Coming 

The Beautiful Plains 

Teachers’ Association 

hopes everyone has sur-

vived report card writing 

season.  We also wish 

everyone a Merry Christ-

mas and Happy Holidays 

This time of year is always 

hectic so we would like to 

remind everyone of the 

Educators Assistance Pro-

gram. 

MTS NEWS 

The Educator Assistance 

Program (EAP) offers con-

fidential and professional 

counseling services to ed-

ucators in urban and rural 

locations.  The contact for 

the new EAP counselor in 

Brandon is: 

Louise Lamont 

(204) 571-2080 

llamont@mbteach.org  

For all MTS executive con-

tacts refer to the MTS 

handbook or visit  

www.mbteach.org 

 

Position Name School Contact 

President Michelle McMillan CCI 834-2172 

Vice President Claudette Christison  NACI 476-3305 

Secretary- Loretta Keller HMK 476-2323 

Treasurer- Robyn Forsman Fairway Colony 763-4103 

Collective Bargaining Heather Brister Willerton School 476-2740 

Employee Benefits Dale Swanton NACI 476-3305 

Professional Develop-

ment 

Val Parayeski,       

Trish James  

NACI                                   
J.M.Young 

476-3305                    

966-3508                                 

Public Relations Claudette Christison NACI 476-3305 

Workplace Health & 

Safety 
Kerry Turner NACI 476-3305 

Liaison Dale Swanton NACI 476-3305 

Equality and Social 

Justice 
Alicia Gawaziuk CCI 834-2172 

Small Schools and 

Colony Rep 
Kathie Roe Brookdale School 354-2166 

Education Finance Bryce Koscielny NACI 476-3305 

HMK School Rep Sheena Taylor HMK 476-2323 
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Welcome New Teachers  

to the 

Beautiful Plains School Division 

Meet the New Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amy Spring – Teacher—NACI 

Dawn Birch – Teacher—NACI 

Michael Rainnie -Teacher—NACI 

 

Eberhard Hofer – Teacher—Acadia 

 

Regan Manns—Teacher—RJW 

 

 

 

 

 

Candis Olmstead—Teacher—

Sprucewoods 

 

Tani Major—Teacher—HMK 

Sheena Taylor—Teacher—HMK 

 

Curt Allen—Teacher—Itinerant 

Phys-ed 


